[Your Address]

[Your Congressperson’s Address]

Dear [Representative or Senator _______ ]:

The United States space program is now at a crossroads.  There is now an overwhelming consensus in the country and among our political leaders that it is time for NASA to develop a long-term goal in space beyond merely finishing the International Space Station.  It is time to give our human space exploration program a real goal – that of sending humans to Mars.  In the highpoint of the space program, we sent several men to the moon.  This created numerous scientific and technological advances, and inspired generations of young people to pursue careers in science, engineering, medicine, and other technical areas.  It would be entirely possible and beneficial for us to do this once again with a Mission to Mars.

In order to re-invigorate our space program and give it real purpose, the Mars Society has come up with a list of political goals that we wish the United States government to endorse:

· Urge NASA to Establish a Goal Beyond the Space Station, a Human Mission to Mars as Our Primary Goal in Space

· Develop Shuttle into Heavy Lift Vehicle to Preserve Billions in US Investment & to Further Expand our Capabilities in Space

· Develop Technologies for the Human Exploration of Mars

· Develop Technologies to Replace the Shuttle and its Capabilities

· Support Private Market Development & Launch Technology

· Support Relevant Department of Defense Research/Development 

· Endorse the Recommendations of the National Space Education Workshop

More specifically, Rep. Nick Lampson has re-introduced the Space Exploration Act for the 2003 legislative session in order to further these goals.  We strongly encourage you to learn more about and co-sponsor this groundbreaking legislation that will give direction back to our space program.

Much attention has recently been focused on our space program, and despite the recent setbacks with the Columbia disaster and NASA management shakeups, public support for human space exploration remains high.  We now have an opportunity with the Space Exploration Act of 2003 to focus the energies of NASA and other agencies into driving our space program forward and outward, rather than around in the circles of the past 30 years.

We would like to set up another meeting with your office to discuss your views and possible co-sponsorship of Space Exploration Act of 2003 and related legislation.  Thank you very much for your time and consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

[Your name and chapter]

